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To whom it may concern, \
Due to changes made to the 1200BT body-pack transmitter, Azden is submitting a new
version of the transmitter. While we did recejve certification for the original version, Az-
den did not place any of the original versions on the market. .

Therefore, Azden requests that the FCC dismiss the ongmal grant (FCC ID:
BZB‘IZGOBT) so that we can reuse the ID for the new version after it passes testing.

Thank you,

- Toyohiko Tokitomo



